
What is the research? 

We are recruiting participants who are parents to adult children with Autism. We are interested in parents 

experience of their child transitioning into independent living, although parents with adult children still 

living at home can complete this study too.  

Can I participate? 

The adult child must be over the age of 18, but parent age does not matter. Any parent of an adult child 

with Autism can participate.  

What do I have to do? 

The study involves answering demographic questions and two surveys – it takes around 15 minutes to 

complete. All answers are anonymous, and you are encouraged to make a unique code in case you wish 

to remove your data at a later date. The unique code allows your data to be easily identified.  

What if I have any questions? 

You can email a member of the research team: molly.trivett@yorksj.ac.uk , irene.joy@yorksj.ac.uk , 

Elizabeth.knighton@yorksj.ac.uk , charlotte.somers@yorksj.ac.uk .  

How can I participate?  

Click this link: https://yorksj.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3E6bOFg0Z3TcEGV 

Or email a member of the research team to be sent an email link! 
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